
 There will be Public Hearings in each of the
Washington County Commissioners’ Districts in

regards to the Bond Referendum question
appearing on the ballot on November 4, 2025.

Commissioner Howard will hold the District I
hearing on Wednesday, October 15, 2025

beginning at 6:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held at
the Alexander Elementary School.

Commissioner Burns will hold the District II
hearing on Tuesday, October 14,  2025  

beginning at 5:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held in
the Washington County Probate Courtroom.

 
Commissioner Hammond will hold the District III
hearing on Wednesday, October 8, 2025 beginning

at 6:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held at
Narraguagus High School.

The Public is encouraged to attend.  The meetings
will be on ZOOM.  The ZOOM links will be

provided on the Washington County website and
Facebook page at a later date. 


